
2020 IEEE NZ Central Section Postgraduate Symposium,
Victoria University of Wellington, New Zealand

Saturday 29 August, 9:00am-6:00pm
AM 102 and 104, Alan MacDiarmid Building

Victoria University of Wellington (Kelburn Campus)
Gate 7, Kelburn Parade

Call for presentations:
By attending the symposium, you will have a chance to give a 10-
minute presentation about your research. If you are interested, please
email your name, university, title of the presentation by 10 August
to your student branch representatives:
q Victoria University of Wellington, fangfang.zhang@ecs.vuw.ac.nz
q Massey University, a.paturkar@massey.ac.nz

Your benefit:
One year free IEEE Graduate Student Membership, cash awards for the 
top-ranked presentations, free food (coffee, tea, fruit, etc)
Organizer:
IEEE NZCS VUW and Massey Student Chapters

This symposium will provide an excellent platform to motivate
postgraduate students to showcase their research work and is an
excellent opportunity to network with fellow students and peers.
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